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        Correspondence/Newsletter: Merle Stephen  (H: 55980409 Email libra@qld.chariot.au) 
DATES TO REMEMBER
                 16th JANUARY  2006       DINNER MEETING

                  8th March 2006                 INTERNATIONAL WOMENS DAY BREAKFAST

                 14-29 JUNE 2006             
INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION MELBOURNE


DINNER MEETING DETAILS
25th BIRTHDAY CELEBRATIONS
  MONDAY  21st NOVEMBER RAINBOW BAY ROOM

GREENMOUNT RESORT    COOLANGATTA

6 – 30 FELLOWSHIP IN MEETING ROOM, MEETING STARTS 7 P.M.

APOLOGIES   MERLE STEPHEN 7PM  WED 16th
FAILURE TO DO SO MEANS YOU WILL BE CHARGED FOR DINNER

ZONTA BIRTHDAYS   JANET,  KERRI,  MERLE.

DECEMBER BABIES JULIE  B, JULIE T.
THOUGHT OF THE MONTH 

I’m furious about the Women’s Liberationists.

They keep getting up on their soapboxes and proclaiming that women are brighter than men. That’s true but it should be kept quiet or it ruins the whole racket
ANITA LOOS 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE
On Sunday the 6th November, a number of our ‘Club’ members & friends attended the Spotlight Theatre to see “Cabaret”.  It was a great show and very well presented. I think I speak for everyone that we thoroughly enjoyed the afternoon.

Normally I would advise you at a general meeting, but as we will not be having a general meeting now until January 06 I thought it would be appropriate to let you know the results from the survey for the recipients of our service funds for this year. The top three were:-


1.
Queensland Cord Blood Bank  
75points


2.
Zonta Birthing Kits


49points


3.
Domestic Violence Service

44points

I will give you the full results at our meeting in January.

The IWD Breakfast Committee met for their first meeting on the 29th October to start organizing the invitations to the IWD and also request donations of prizes for the raffle. If you could all help with the latter for suitable prizes, and also if you know anyone who may be able to help, we are especially looking for a flight to north Queensland for a holiday package with Club Crocodile.  
As you are all aware by now the next meeting is very special in that we will be celebrating our 25th Anniversary for our Club.  We will have Margaret May as our guest speaker, and we ask that you invite your friends and Honzons to the night.  We have booked the 

Rainbow bay Room for the occasion.  Could you please advise Merle by Wed 16th if you are attending and have invited guests and also if you are unable to attend 

Hope to see you ALL at our 25th Anniversary.

Lesley 

.
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